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CCTV ANNUAL REPORT

PUBLICITEM
This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting.

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION

The purpose of this report is to provide an update on the monitoring of the town centre CCTV cameras. The report
provided by Wyre Council explains and evaluates the current use of the town centre cameras located in St. Annes,
Lytham and Kirkham. Members will be aware that the town centre cameras are monitored by Wyre Council
through a Service Level Agreement.

The report focuses on the 15 CCTV cameras owned by this council, of which 8 are located in St Annes, 4 in Lytham
and 3 in Kirkham. They are monitored from the CCTV control room based at the Civic Centre, Poulton by Wyre
Council.

SOURCE OF INFORMATION

This Fylde CCTV Report April 2020 - March 2021 attached as an appendix, has been prepared by the Partnerships
Officer at Wyre Council.

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE?

This committee has the responsibility for considering reports, reviewing and formulating policies in relation to
community safety including CCTV provision. This report provides an overview of the effectiveness of the
monitored town centre cameras and provides assurance that the system is being managed in line with the
regulations.

FURTHER INFORMATION

Contact: Ben McCabe, Fylde Borough Council, Tel: 01253 658615, email: mailto:ben.mccabe@fylde.gov.uk.
ben.mccabe@fylde.gov.uk.




